
At Dunwich United Church all are welcome. 
We are open for in-person worship every Sunday at 10:00 a.m. 

Please join us for  
Coffee & Conversation after service.  

 
Watch for news and messages on Facebook and the website. 

Web: dunwichunited.ca 
Calendar: www.dunwichunited.ca/calendar 

Facebook: Dunwich United & Friends 
 

Office/Mailing Info:  
274 Currie Road, Dutton, ON  N0L 1J0 

Phone: 519-762-3821  
Email: dunwich.pastoral@gmail.com 

Electronic Transfers: donation4duc@gmail.com 

 
Minister: 

Rev. Larry Schneider 
Cell: 519-636-8052 

Email: revlarryduc@gmail.com 
 

Antler River Watershed Region:  
https://arwrcucc.ca/ 

Church Sign: 
 

Don’t be upset by the   
result you didn’t get from 
the work you didn’t do. 

Dunwich United Church 
274 Currie Road, Dutton, Ontario 

 
Mission Statement: 

Worship, discipleship, service, and fellowship 
Vision Statement: 

To grow to be a more vibrant and relevant        
presence in our rural community as a welcoming, 

joyful, and spiritual church family. 

 

 

July 13th, 2025 
 

Led by: Rev. Larry Schneider 
 

Ministry of Music: Anne Griffin 

Photo by: 
J. Witmer 



Scripture Readings for next Sunday: 
Amos 8:1-12 

Psalm 52 
Colossians 1:15-28 

Luke 10:38-42 
Worship Team Leading 

Acknowledgement of the Land   
 

A territorial acknowledgement seeks to 
acknowledge the Indigenous peoples 

with historical ties to a particular         
territory. To that end, we would like to 

acknowledge the Anishinaabe, Chonnoton,   
Haudenosaunee, and Lenape Peoples.  

An acknowledgement also recognizes the treaty      
relationships between settler and Indigenous peoples 
that were entered into in respect of that land. We are 
on territory that is the subject of McKee Treaty #2. It 
was signed in 1790, by John McKee (for the Crown), 

and Village and War Chiefs of Ottawa, Chippawa, 
Potawatomy and the Huron Indian Nation of Detroit. 
Did you know that Dutton did not officially become a 

town until nearly a century later, in 1885? 
As Christians, we also offer our gratitude for the    

opportunity to share the land with Indigenous peoples 
as members of a Church that has a conflicted history 
with Indigenous peoples, and we commit ourselves to 
the ongoing process of reconciliation. We are grateful 

for the opportunity to gather on this territory and 
work in this community, and we commit ourselves to 
the work of reconciliation with Indigenous peoples. 

Save the Date!  
Moving Forward in Song  

 
Come Sing with Us! A free event celebrating 100 Years of 

Great Hymns, and Introducing “Then Let Us Sing”, the 
new United Church of Canada’s hymn supplement. 

 
Sunday, October 5, 2:30–3:30 pm   

 
Sponsored by Calvary, Riverside, Wesley‐Knox, White 

Oaks United Churches | Hosted by Wesley‐Knox 
 
Wesley‐Knox United Church,   
91 Askin Street, London, ON N6E 1E7 
519.673.4803 | www.wesleyknox.com  



If you are interested in 

joining Dunwich 

United Church or in 

transferring your 

membership to the 

church, please speak 

with Reverend Larry. 

We are always looking for 
photos for the Bulletin and 

the Sunday PowerPoint                        
Announcements.  

 

Please send to:                         
dunwich.pastoral@gmail.com 

 

This photo was taken by  
J. Witmer. 

Church Bulletin Bloopers 
 

Next Sunday, Mrs. Vinson will be soloist for the     
morning service. The pastor will then speak on  

“It’s a Terrible Experience.” 

Search Team Training 
 

Volunteers are needed for ad hoc Search Team. 
If you would be interested in sitting on this committee, 

please speak to Jackie. 
 

Training is available and is mandatory. 
 

Has your church begun looking for a new Minister? Have 
you formed a team? If yes, training is mandatory.  

Training can happen in two ways: 
• With your liaison 
• Online with Micol Cottrell, Pastoral Relations Minister. If 

you have a liaison, please invite them to attend with you. 
Online training is two hours.  


